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December 22, 2022 
 

First Survey Prize Draw 
  

Thank you to all that took the time to fill out the first survey from the Strategic Planning Committee. 
 
Congratulations to the 10 members that were drawn at random on December 21, 2022, each to 
receive a $100 e-gift card. 
  
Stayed tuned in 2023 for additional surveys and more chances to win. 
 
Each winning member has been emailed directly to arrange for delivery of their chosen e-gift card. 


